From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 4/06/2025 4:07:24 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
04/06/2025

MRS Joyce Moyser
17 / 5 Koorala ST
Manly Vale NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

The amended application does not alter the fact that this plan is quite unsuitable for this area.
We are a residential community and we neither want or need or require --increased traffic,
increased anti-social behaviour, increased early daytime and nighttime noise, increased stale
food smells, increased litter. MacDonalds don’t care about our community, they only care
about making money. These plans need to be refused and MacDonalds told to take their
business to a more suitable place. Other local councils are doing just that. Please do the

sSame.





